
Dear Members,

Greetings!

This the last issue of our editorial team. We tried our best to uphold the

dignity of our journal.

As our commitment the journal website has already been launched in the

following address: www.sosbjournal.org

I also take the privilege to inform all our members that this journal is now

indexed in BanglaJOL.

With active efforts and utmost sincerity of our team we made it possible to

make the journal available internationally.

I hope the next editorial board will work relentlessly to index the journal in

PubMed in near future.

It is also worthy to mention that the more we submit our papers online through

the web site, the more the  user number increases and it becomes more

vibrant in the web.

I am truly thankful to the authors, the assistant editors, members of the

editorial board, the office staffs, the press and all concerned.

Warm regards to all of you.

Thanking you.

Professor Salma Sultana
Editor-in-Chief
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